
July 2023 LAR 

 
 

Notice of Possible Quorum  
at Non-Meeting Events 

and Delay to Governing Board Meeting 
 

A quorum of BCSD board members may be 
present at the July 18th Bullhead Council meeting.  
They will be monitoring a BCSD-related agenda item 
but taking no action as a governing board.  Council 
chambers are located at 1255 Marina Blvd. 

 

The July 18th BCSD workshop and special 
meeting is scheduled to begin at 6:30 p.m., but the 
start-time may be delayed pending conclusion of 
BCSD-related business on the City Council agenda.  
BCSD Board members will then relocate to 1004 
Hancock Road. 

 

A previous year-long notice advising of possible 
Board member attendance at a variety of non-meeting 
events remains in effect.   

 
A.R.S. § 38-431.01(A) 

A.R.S. § 38-431(4) 
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